
Grand Junction, Colorado 

September 24, 1918 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened in regular session at 

four o'clock p. m., in the City Hall, with Mayor Cherrington in the chair. 

 

Upon call of roll, the following Commissioners responded as present: 

Cherrington, Vedder, Vorbeck, Blackstone, Holmburg. 

 

The minutes of the regular meeting of September 17 were read and approved. 

 

In order to provide better fire protection for the city, Mayor Cherrington 

recommended the purchase of a tripple combination hose and pump truck. No action 

was taken by the Council. 

 

Moved by Commissioner Vorbeck, seconded by Commissioner Blackstone, that the 

Council adjourn until to-morrow, September 25th, at 10 o'clock a. m. 

 

The motion carried and the Council adjourned to said date. 

 

/s/ Charles K. Holmburg 

 

City Clerk. 

 

 


